
 

 

 

BYE-LAWS FOR THE REGULATION OF  

INIS OÍRR HARBOUR 2022 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that Galway County Council has made Bye-Laws, pursuant to Part 

19 of the Local Government Act, 2001 as amended, and Part 2 of the Maritime Safety Act, 

2005, and Sections 13, 89 and the sixth schedules to the Harbours Act 1966 as amended. 

 

The general purpose of these Bye-Laws is the regulation of Inis Oírr Harbour, Inis Oírr, 

Árainn, Co.Galway. These bye-laws come into effect  into effect on 1st September 2022. 

 

These Bye-laws contain a provision for payment of a specified amount as an alternative to 

prosecution, for contravention of these Bye-Laws as provided by section 206 of the Local 

Governments Act 2001. 

 

Copies of the Inis Oírr Harbour Bye-laws 2022 including location map, will be available 

for public inspection during normal office hours at : 

▪ the Infrastructure and Operations Section, Galway County Council, Áras an Chontae, 

Prospect Hill, Galway; 

▪ An Cheathrú Rua Area Office, Galway County Council, An Cheathrú Rua, Co. na 

Gaillimhe; 
▪ Comhar Caomhán Teo, Inis Oírr, Árainn, Co. na Gaillimhe 

 

A copy of the Bye-Laws, may be purchased for a sum of €10 incl. Vat, on application to 

Infrastructure & Operations Unit, County Hall, Prospect Hill, Galway. 

 

This notice and the Bye-Laws, may be viewed or downloaded from the Council’s website: 

www.galway.ie  

 

 

J. Brann 

County Secretary 

 

http://www.galway.ie/

